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Spotlight on Reception  

This week in Reception we have been learning all about the creation story. The children have learnt about all the 
beautiful things God created in the world and have been able to order and recall what happened on each of the 
seven days. 
Our writing has also been centred around the creation story and the children have produced some beautiful  
writing about what God created in our wonderful world.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have also loved watching the Year 2 and Nursery end of year performances, but we think watching their  
Year 6 buddies end of year performance was a highlight! We can't wait to spend time with them next week.   
We have also recorded our end of year video for all our families to watch next week. We recommend having   
tissues at the ready! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
T 
 
 
The children have just been enjoying their final few weeks of Reception! 
We have loved teaching them this year and know they will all be amazing in Year 1 - Good luck! 



 

St. Anne’s  

Catholic Primary School   

Newsletter 

Message from Headteacher  

 
Dear parents, carers, grandparents and parishioners, 
 
I hope all families enjoyed reading the Curriculum Celebration document that Mrs Preston created.  
This document not only highlights the richness of St Anne’s school curriculum, but it also celebrates the 
exciting and informative learning our children engage in during their lessons.  We are blessed at             
St Anne’s to have skilled and driven subject leaders throughout our school working hard to promote 
their subjects.  
 
Congratulations to our amazing Year 2 and Year 6 children who wowed us with wonderful, thought   
provoking plays this past week.  Thanks to everyone who managed to attend and support our talented 
children.   
 
The music concert held in Church on Tuesday night was brilliant.  It was delightful to see past students 
of St Anne’s returning to share their skills and inspire future generations of musicians.  A huge thanks to 
Mr James Cairns and Mr Jack Rawlinson for all their efforts in developing our musical talents.  
 
The PTA have organised the Summer Fayre to take place this afternoon from 3.30pm through to 
5.30pm.  If you can, please support what I am sure will be a wonderful event. 
 
And finally…. 
Year 6 leave St Anne’s on Tuesday.  As a year group, they have been an absolute credit to our school 
and you have helped to make St Anne’s a better place.  No doubt there will be a few tears as the reality 
of moving on hits home, but I can confidently say that the children are more than ready to take the next 
steps to High School.  Year 6, you have been a wonderful group of young people to work with and all at 
St Anne’s wish you the greatest happiness.  
 
Wishing all our families a wonderful weekend, 
 
Mr P Bates 
 
Headteacher  
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Curriculum News  

Nursery  Its been our final week in Nursery, it has gone so fast. The children have had a fantastic 
year and we are very proud of them all and what they have achieved individually. 
This week all the children are our ‘Stars of the week*’. 

 
Reception Please see this week’s ‘Spotlight’.  

 
Year 1 The last final full week in Year 1 has been filled with lots more memories to remember.  
The children have really enjoyed watching the different performances from Nursery, Year 2 and Year 
6. We also have our very own authors on our hands in Year 1 after the children have wrote their own 
non-fiction booklet all about butterflies. They have wrote some fantastic facts and did you know facts, 
we are very proud! We had an exciting opportunity going onto the tennis courts this week to learn 
some new skills. We can't wait to make even more final memories next week!  

 
Year 2 This week has been such an exciting week! The Y2 children have performed their play 
'Eddie the Penguin Saves the World' brilliantly for their families and for the whole school. They had 
lots of lines to learn, songs to sing and actions to perform and every time they gave it 100%. We are so 
proud of them! Many thanks for all your support!  Using the play as inspiration, the children have been 
learning about the treasures of the world and how we can care for them. They have produced some 
amazing work!  In Maths they have once again been working on giving directions by describing turns 
(quarter and half) and using clockwise and anticlockwise. It was really tricky, but they have risen to the 
challenge!  The children have been so lucky to visit Ormskirk Tennis Club twice this week for tennis 
lessons. They have thoroughly enjoyed it and there are definitely some future Wimbledon stars!! 

 
Year 3 It's hard to believe it's the end of the year with these wonderful children! They have 
worked hard everyday and we really are very proud of them! We've been very lucky to be their     
teachers this year. Thank you mums and dads for your support throughout the year (and all of the 
dress up days!) Have a lovely summer. 
 
Year 4 This week, the children have been learning about Film and Playscript. The children have 
enjoyed PE sessions. 
 
Year 5 Year 5 have been reflecting on the past year and all the wonderful things they have done 
and how much they have learnt and grown as individuals.  What a year we've had, with events such as 
our Residential Camping trip, Bikeability, Dragon's Den and lots more.   
  
Year 6 A fabulous week for Year 6 !! All of our practising and hard work really paid off.  
The end of Year 6 play ‘Cinderella’ was a huge success.  All of the year group worked hard on 
acting, props, singing and dancing.  Audiences at all of the performances had a real treat. 
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Star of the Week Mission Statement 

Dylan C All of Class 10 

All of Class 9 Betsy S 

Oliver J Finlay B, Wojciech Z & Lacey L 

Sam S & all Class 7 Francis M 

Sophia H Lucia B 

All of Class 2 Grace W 

Elvern N All of Class 9 

Tyler B Sophie M 

Polly O All of Class 2 

Jesse LT Louisagrace McC 

Darcie MR DaisyBG 

Zak MB Seren H 

Fletcher A Zach M 

Joshua McD Annie E 
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 Messages 

PARISH FAMILY FUN AFTERNOON 

 FREE ENTRY NEXT SATURDAY, 16TH JULY. 12.30pm to 4.00pm Parishioners, 

Families, friends and neighbours are invited to the fun event on Saturday 16th July. Held in the 

parish grounds, the event starts at 12.30pm. Youngsters can take part in five a side football or try 

out the go-carts and soft archery or dance along to the silent disco. After listening to the ukulele 

band, families can sow seeds in the wildflower meadow, add to the wonderful “Life to the Full” 

quilt, admire the floral arrangements, wander the tree trail, hear about the work of the school 

and street pastors and browse a variety of stalls, including the Justice and Peace stall where non-

perishable donations for the food bank will be gratefully received. If work schedules allow mem-

bers of two of the emergency services hope to be present along with vehicles for youngsters to 

explore. Tea and coffee will be available in the Pastoral Centre where there will be exhibitions of 

photographs of times past in St. Anne’s Church and Ormskirk. This fun event is open to everyone 

so please come and join us on Saturday 16th July when you will be warmly welcomed. 

St Anne’s Planning Group. 

 

 

 

St Anne’s Church Bulletin  

The Bulletin is available on the Church website: stannes-ormskirk.org.uk  

A link is available at the bottom of every page on our school website also.  


